

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 5, 2009

May Y. Xiong, Agent Asian Moon, LLC 3419A West Forest Home Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Ms. Xiong:

This is to notify you that on April 21, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "B" Tavern license be renewed with a fifteen (15) day suspension and your Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) license be renewed with a thirty (30) day suspension for the premises at 3419 West Forest Home Avenue, Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("The Moon") based upon a police report and aldermanic testimony. Your Billiard Hall license was renewed without suspension.

On April 24, 2009, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal applications for Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) licenses in which the Committee recommended that your Class "B" Tavern license be renewed with a fifteen (15) day suspension and your Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) license be renewed with a thirty (30) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of May 5, 2009 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew your Class "B" Tavern license with a fifteen (15) day suspension and to renew your Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) license with a thirty (30) day suspension based upon the police report and aldermanic testimony.

Said suspension of the Class "B" Tavern license is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., May 13, 2009 through midnight, May 27, 2009.

Said suspension of the Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) license is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., May 13, 2009 through midnight, June 11, 2009.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD File Copy



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

May 5, 2009

Stojan Coralic 3101 West Cold Spring Road Greenfield, WI 53221 Attorney Ronald Shikora Shikora & Kaiser 161 West Wisconsin Avenue, Ste. 3032 Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Mr. Coralic and Attorney Shikora:

This is to notify you that on April 21, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance licenses for the premises at 2936 South 13th Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("The Brew House") be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based upon a police report.

On April 24, 2009, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class "B" Tavern and Instrumental Music licenses in which the Committee recommended that the licenses be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of May 5, 2009 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance licenses with a ten (10) day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension of the Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance licenses is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., May 20, 2009 through midnight, May 29, 2009.

very igury yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARD

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD File Copy



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

May 5, 2009

Nicholas A. Paulsen 415 East Vine Street, No. 105 Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Paulsen:

This is to notify you that on April 21, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "B" Tavern and Instrumental Music licenses be renewed with a thirty (30) day suspension for the premises at 540 South 76th Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("Liquid Johnny's") based upon a police report.

On April 24, 2009, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal applications for Class "B" Tavern and Instrumental Music licenses in which the Committee recommended that your licenses be renewed with a thirty (30) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of May 5, 2009 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew your Class "B" Tavern and Instrumental Music licenses with a thirty (30) day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension of the Class "B" Tavern and Instrumental Music licenses is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., May 9, 2009 through midnight, June 7, 2009.

Very truly yours.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD

File Copy



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

May 5, 2009

Heide L. Beste, Agent HLB Holdings, LLC 9145 W. Mr. Vernon Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53226

Dear Ms. Beste:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 21, 2009, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your applications for Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement licenses for the premises at 530 N. Water St. ("Rouge Lounge") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, May 5, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your applications.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF081413



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

May 5, 2009

Pablo and Luzmaria Garcia 3623 W. Maple Street Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Garcia:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 21, 2009, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your partnership applications for Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance licenses for the premises at 1835 S. 6th St. ("Las 5 Hermanas") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon overconcentration of alcohol beverage outlets in the area.

On Tuesday, May 5, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your applications.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF081413



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

May 5, 2009

Julie A. Martinson 8307 W. Oklahoma Ave. #10 Milwaukee, WI 53219

Dear Ms. Martinson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 21, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, May 5, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

May 5, 2009

Tyler G. Hurd 1633 E. Belleview Place Milwaukee, WI 53211

www.milwaukee.gov

Dear Mr. Hurd:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 21, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, May 5, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

May 5, 2009

Ammar Masalkhi, Agt. Digital Science, LLC 2545 N. Frederick Ave. #309 Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Mr. Masalkhi:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 21, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Secondhand Dealer license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, May 5, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

City Clerk's Office



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

May 5, 2009

Patrick D. Zolliecoffer 4826 N. 56th St. Milwaukee, WI 53218

www.milwaukee.gov

Dear Mr. Zolliecoffer:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 21, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, May 5, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

City Clerk's Office



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

May 5, 2009

Sean C. McLaughlin 709 E. Juneau Ave. #412 Milwaukee, WI 53202

www.milwaukee.gov

Dear Mr. McLaughlin:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 21, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, May 5, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

incerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

City Clerk's Office CCF081413



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

May 5, 2009

Chad Hirsch 930 S. 3rd St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

www.milwaukee.gov

Dear Mr. Hirsch:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 21, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, May 5, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

City Clerk's Office